THANK YOU

Thank you for partnering with Fountains of Hope to

provide safe, live-giving water around the world!

We can not begin to thank you enough for your generosity and support
of the work Fountains of Hope has been doing this year. Because of
your support and partnership, we have installed Fountains of Hope
Water Puriﬁ'ers in Uganda, Cameroon, Zimbabwe, Kenya, Romania,
Turkey, and Ukraine. In addition, we have gifted hundreds of
Fountains of Hope Filter Buckets. We have taught healch and hygiene
lessons to dozens of children and given out toothbrushes and musical
inscruments along the way. God is certainly working chrough your

generosity! Thank you again for your partnership wich us!

Bill and Kathy Farrar
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